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Dear Customers, 

 

If you wish to withdraw cash from your retail or SME account, or purchase 

foreign currency in a value that exceeds the below limits, please let one of our 

staff know 2 working days before the date of the planned transaction: 

 

HUF:   2 000 000  

EUR:  2 000 

USD:  2 000 

 

Payment in other currencies, regardless of the amount, will only be made after 

prior notification. 

 
 

The change in the value limits will take place from 15 April 2021. 

 

 

If you fail to comply with the above notification obligation, our Bank will be 

compelled to charge a fee as per the respective Announcement.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

K&H Bank 


